
                                              
Welcome Back! 

 
On behalf of our Home and School Association, we would like to welcome you back to East Hill 

for the 2023-2024 school year. 
 

On Friday, September 8th, we will be hosting a fun-filled Welcome Back Event to kick off the 
school year. We also have 2 very special guest appearances for our little kids! (SHH! It's a 

surprise!) 
 

The students will be treated to pizza and French fries from Pizza Pizza. They will also receive 
goldfish crackers and a bottle of water. 

 
It will be a dress down day, so students are encouraged to dress comfortably to move around 

with ease. Running shoes must be always worn. 
 

Please remember to pack their morning snacks as usual. If your child has any food restrictions, 
please advise us by email at easthill.homeandschool@outlook.com. 

 
Thank you! Wishing you all a safe and wonderful school year! 

 
East Hill Home and School Association 
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